
 
The Royal Canadian Yacht Club welcomes all parents and guardians to join us on the RCYC 
Island during the Youth CyberSail Regatta from Friday evening June 7 through the regatta June 
8-9.  There are many things to do to keep you busy while the regatta is happening. 
 
Visitor’s access to RCYC 
 
Visitors can access the RCYC Island via the RCYC launch service that departs from 150 
Cherry St., or via water taxi services.  Paid parking is available at 150 Cherry St., and there is 
also limited free street parking.   
 
Once on the Island, you may access many of the Club’s amenities including: 

• Dining facilities 
• Complimentary bicycle, canoe, kayak and stand-up paddle board rentals 
• Gate access to the Toronto Islands  
• Outdoor pool 

All amenities may be accessed with a visitor’s card of which can be signed out at the RCYC 
Sailing Office.   
 
Please let us know in advance if you plan to come to the Island so that we can have your 
visitor’s card ready for pick up at the sailing office on the Island.  As your athlete gets ready for 
sailing  Saturday and Sunday mornings, you may also stop by the coffee table for additional 
information. 
 
The RCYC Visitor Guide has additional details for your convenience. 
 
Please note that the Cherry St. Bridge may still be closed so plan your trip accordingly as you 
will need to access the Club via Unwin Avenue. 
 
Dining Options 
 
In addition to access to the dining facilities at RCYC, you may also join the event dinner that 
will be provided to the sailors on Saturday night.  Details on how to purchase additional 
tickets can be found here: CyberSail Dinner Tickets. Note that registered sailors’ dinner is 
included with registration. 
 
 
 

https://d282wvk2qi4wzk.cloudfront.net/iUWG9IxDld_doc_1717425781582
https://theclubspot.com/shop/regatta/CLg6THvyBN/merchandise


 
 
Spectator Boats 
 
If there’s interest, we will be providing the opportunity to go out to the race course on a 
spectator boat to view the racing.  Please contact Lorrie (lorrie_mckee@yahoo.ca) by 
Thursday, June 6. 
 
Sailmon App 
 
Sailors will have a GPS tracker on their boat, and their progress and race data can be viewed 
in live time via the Sailmon app.  You can download the Sailmon app prior to the regatta so 
that you’re ready to track your sailor on the race course.  We are also hoping to broadcast the 
action live on TV at the Club (Sailor’s Bar and Colonel Ovens Room). 
 
To download the Sailmon app: 
 

   

 
We look forward to welcoming you to the Royal Canadian Yacht Club! 

 
 

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/sailmon/id1366325024
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=org.sailmon.sailmon&pli=1

